
In Term One, Year 6 students enjoyed an exciting trip to The Botanic 
Gardens. During their visit, they learned about various types of trees and 

had the opportunity to examine 
leaves closely. This hands-on 
experience helped them explore the 
beauty and diversity of nature while 
enhancing their understanding of 
the environment.  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

Aunty Lynn visited 6H to share valuable 
insights about the history of Aboriginal 
people. She spoke about their rich cultural 
heritage and demonstrated how they used 
traditional equipment for hunting, 
gathering, and everyday life. The students 
gained a deeper appreciation for Aboriginal 
culture. 

 


